
For everyone else, December is the end of the
year. Here at STS Academy this is only the
beginning! The first half of the school year
has been fun, but we are ready to keep going!

We are excited to keep moving forward and
experience more growth and success in the
Spring.

As for now, STS Academy would like to say
Happy Holidays, and Happy New Year.
And thank you for your support all year long!
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Ugly Knits &
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Thank you for your support!

STS Academy would like to
say thank you to everyone
who came out on December
7th and supported STS
Academy at our winter
fundraiser.

All donations & earnings go
towards the students of
Pittsburg, so we also thank
you on their behalf.

We always welcome
donations of all shapes and
sizes. This won’t be the last
fundraiser you see from us
either!
Keep an eye out for ‘Taste of
the Bayou’ in the Spring!

Delon Craft putting on a show at our
‘Ugly Knits & Crazy Hits’ fundraiser
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The Learning Center
Dingle Family Farm

Teaching kids is more than just writing & math. We
love to teach our students about life and allow them
to experience new things; like the petting zoo!

The Dingle Family farm always welcomes STS
Academy with open arms! Here students get to meet
ducks, chickens, goats, horses, sheep and more!
This time around students even got to help with
grooming the animals!

During school breaks The Learning Center offers child care
from 6AM - 6PM to accommodate the schedule change.

Breaks Include:
Fall Break, Thanksgiving Break, Winter Break, Spring Break, & Summer Break.

Does NOT Include:
Holidays & three day weekends.



Pittsburg High School
Teems 2 Teach - Tutor Recruitment

At the beginning of the school year, we set out to
find academically inclined students who wanted
to earn community service through our Teens 2
Teach Tutor Recruitment Service. 
We are incredibly thankful for the 28 students
who worked with us consistently this year!

Each student was placed into 1 of 4 programs
that best suited them and their academic
background. STS was able to host tutoring
opporunities at Marina Vista Elementary, our own
Learning Center, and of course Pittsburg High
School.

Our students have been a great amount of help
not only to us but to the students they have
worked with.
And we are even happier to hear many of them
are eager to return and continue working in their
programs!

STS Academy has rewarded roughly 630 Hours of
community service through our Teens 2 Teach
Service.

We asked tutors is they took pictures this
semester, turns out they were too busy tutoring!

Have an idea for community service?
We’d love to hear about it



Ugly Knits & Crazy Hits

Happy Holidays from our family at STS Academy

An STS Christmas Story

Thank you to our
student volunteers!
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